
Anyone for Winter Golf and Lunch! 
 
I don’t know about you, but I miss playing golf! A few CWGA members set an off-season goal of 
playing a round of golf once a week and hiBng balls on the range an addiConal day during the 
week. AEer all we have to keep our skills sharp and pracCce some new skills we learned aEer 
aGending the Saturday clinics hosted by the Charbonneau golf pros. We managed to achieve 
this goal during October and November, but aEer Thanksgiving the holiday took over and even 
on that rare, nice day, it was hard to find 4 hours to play 18 holes or even 1 hour to hit balls on 
the range. Hopefully, in January we will get back on track to realizing our goal! If you are 
interested in playing a liGle winter golf, gather your long underwear, warm clothes and hand 
warmers and join us. Just get out your roster, or if you can’t find it, access it online at 
golfcwga.com to call or text me to arrange a Cme to join those of us playing.  
 
Whether or not winter golf is in your wheelhouse, there is another way to stay connected with 
our golfing community, get to know other CWGA members, or meet some of our new members. 
Our Membership CommiGee is hosCng monthly winter luncheons, and the first gathering “Cold 
Hands, Warm Hearts, Good Books” is on January 18th, 2024, at 11:30 in the Charbonneau 
AcCvity Center. A gourmet lunch served by The Market Café of hearty soup, a delicious 
charcuterie board, a decadent brownie, and, for those of us that want to indulge, hot chocolate 
and peppermint schnapps, formally called a “Snowshoe”. AEer lunch, share a book that you 
think others would enjoy that took you on a journey, warmed your heart and fed your mind. I 
can’t think of a beGer way to truly get to know members of this awesome club then to indulge 
in good food to warm our bodies, take comfort in the spirit of companionship to warm our 
hearts, and share a good book to warm our minds! 
 
To aGend the luncheon on January 18th, look for the CWGA notebook which will be on the 
counter in the club house on December 28th. Sign up by noon on January 11th and place your 
$25.00 check for the lunch in the drawer. On the day of the lunch bring your book idea and $5 
for a Snowshoe drink. We are all looking forward to this gathering, but if for some reason you 
cannot make it, mark your calendar for February 8th and March 7th so you do not miss the next 
two luncheons. Hope to see you this month at the luncheon, on the golf course, or on the 
range! 


